
VOK CLIMATE SMART COMMUNITY TASK FORCE                    MARCH 27, 2018 

ATTENDING:  Bill Mancini, Warren Applegate, Kim Gray, Aileen Leventon, Michael Robbins                          
Robyn Reynolds, Senior Planner CDRPC 

REPORT:  B. Mancini reports that Board of Trustees is considering an operating budget for Task 
Force 2018 of $1,500.  Solar award of $2,500 (2017) will roll into General Fund of Village for 
2018.  If funds are needed to support the April Earth Day Program, monies can be drawn from 
the $2,500 award.  Village will budget approximately $20,000 for EVC only if $16,000 of that is 
awarded via grant application.  

ELECTRIC VEHICLE CHARGING STATION: Application is close to completion.  Task Force 
will send application by April 15.Historic/Aesthetic Considerations -   Application needs to 
reflect funding for design and installation of signage, hardscape, landscape, and design features 
to reflect historic setting.  While a specific design plan need not be complete, flexible line item 
funding must appear in application.  A. Leventon proposes a community design process be 
announced.  After designs are submitted, Historic Preservation Committee needs to be involved.  
Final budget work will be completed by B. Mancini, advised by R. Reynolds before next 
meeting, April 10.  

BUILDING A FOOD SMART COMMUNITY. EARTH DAY WEEKEND: W. Applegate 
reported on proposed program, publicity, requested assistance of Task Force. Task Force will be 
represented at an information table.  Considerations of publicity outlets and possible copyright 
initiatives. 

NEXT MEETING:  April 10. 7 pm 


